
Reminder:  Journal  of  Private
International  Law  Conference
2011 (Milan) Call for Papers
The organisers of the conference are delighted that many people have already
submitted  their  abstracts  for  the  next  Journal  of  Private  International  Law
Conference in Milan in April 2011 but more abstracts are still very welcome. You
are politely reminded that you have until the end of Sunday 31 October 2010 to
email  your  abstract  if  you would  like  to  be  considered as  a  speaker  at  the
conference. Please make it clear whether you are willing for your abstract to be
considered for the ‘early career’  parallel  sessions of  the Conference.  Further
details on the conference are available here.
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